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                         Silver Needles Quilt Guild Newsletter 

                 “Where Q8,lt,1g fr,e1ds meet} 

                                                 www.silverneedles.org 
  Monday, January 21 

Ladies Of The Cloth!!!    

         HAPP< VALENTINE'S DA< LADIES!  In the 50 years of my parent's 
marriage, my Dad ALWA<S arrived on Valentine's Day with a HUGE 
'Russell Stover' box of chocolates for my Mom!  Even the last month of his 
life, a Valentine box showed up for Mom.  As kids, we couldn't wait to see 
how big and beautiful the heart-shaped box was! Would it be red or pink this 
year, and did it really matter?!   OHHHH!  to select the right, crinkle-
wrapped, square of sweet, chocolate delicacies was such a treat!  We 5 kids all 
had our favorites, and yes, there were some squabbles over who got the fa-
vored-few chocolates! It is true, in the famous words of Forest Gump, �Life is 
like a box of chocolates, you never know what you're going to get!�  It kind of 
reminds me of a scrap quilt----the end results can certainly surprise us! Is it 
(the quilt� sweet? delicious? favored? Does it matter?...it's a 'scrap quilt'! And 
you've saved money already spent!  
       Now that 1 'Valentine' year has gone by since I was handed the gavel 
(rotary cutter� as your Silver Needles President, I truly never anticipated how 
much fun I would have serving this position that NO ONE ELSE want-
ed!  <ou, the Silver Needles members, opened the 'box', and this is what you 
got! A President who doesn't know the 'Roberts Rule of Order', who still 
doesn't know everyone’s names, and who likely won't get a quilt finished even 
NEXT <EAR! Never mind finishing the UFO for the 'Challenge'! It just won't 
happen! What will be finished and completed this year is the 2012 Silver Nee-
dles Board and all of the requirements filled. Thank you Board Ladies for all 
of your dedication to fulfilling  your obligations with strong commitment to 
the purpose of quilting and serving the Silver Needles Quilt Guild. Thank you 
for continuing to encourage me throughout this year. <ou all made my job so 
much easier!!! I am now looking forward to sitting back and enjoying the 
view from a different chair as Madame President Janda Allred and her 2013 
Board continue moving this wonderful Silver Needles Guild on to other op-
portunities as we continue to honor quilters and beautify our own 'heart-
shaped boxes' with sweet treats of QUILTS! May you all have a Happy Val-
entine's Day, and again, thank you for this opportunity! 
 
                                                                               THIS IS FINISHED!!!! 
                                                                                Andra Hancock  President  

COMING UP IN FEBRUARY: (February 18 �  We will have our installa-
tion of officers as well as our quilt show challenge display.  Don’t forget to 
bring you completed UFO’s and earn your PHD (project happily done�. 

 

Silver Needles Board of Directors: 
President:             
Andra Hancock 
827-4156 
President Elect:  
Janda Allred 

Secretary:            
Mary Ann Tanking 

Treasurer:           
Marty Ryan 

Members At Large:   
Jan Brax, Barb Short 

Newsletter Editor:      
Lydia Lowe 
l.lowe4@gmail.com 

Program Chairpersons:   
Marilyn Hunt, Ann Kinsler 

Program Chairpersons Elect: 
Tara Batman, Cindy Grover 

Publicity:  
Donna Godsey 

Quilt Show Fundraiser:  
Judy Collins, Judy Kohman, 
Karen Pinkall, Anita Wiechman 
Communications: 
Kathryne Perney 
Community Service: 
Kitty Johnson, Ro] Gugler 
 
MISSION STATEMENT: 

The purpose of the Guild shall 
be to provide an avenue to en-
rich the community through 
quilt making, to stimulate an 
interest in quilts, to promote 
and advance the art of quilt-
making, to conduct educational 
programs and services in the 
design and techniques of quilt-
making and related subjects and 
to encourage the preservation of 
quilts and their history. 

http://www.silverneedles.org
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Silver Needles Quilt Guild 
January 21, 2013 
Board Minutes 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Andra Hancock at 5:45 p.m. 
 
Board members present: Andra Hancock, Mary Ann Tanking, Anita :iechman, Barb Short, Kitty John-
son, Ro] Gugler, Janda Allred, Marty Ryan and Marilyn Hunt� 
 
The nominating committee will present their list of officers for 2013-2014 at the regular meeting for a vote of 
the members. 
              
Marilyn Hunt will be the welcoming angel for 2013.   ( A person to welcome at the door members, guests � 
 
We will meet in February in the church portion of the building as the blood bank will be going on.   It is our 
challenge month..   But the committee has the display planned ..  
 
              
Quilts were delivered to the designated places…Ro] Gugler reported,  but since we had so many, some are 
held back to start 2013.  It was suggested we add Ashby House and Food Bank to our list, and perhaps in 2013  
Catholic Charities.  Ashby house would love to have larger single bed quilts if anyone wants to make them. 
 
Cards were signed for Karen Pinkall as she moved.   Cards were signed and sent to Ted Wolf.  Shirley :olf, 
a long time member, passed aZay� 
 
 
 
 
 Respectfully,   
 Mary Ann Tanking, secretary 
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Silver Needles Quilt Guild 
January 21, 2013 
Meeting Minutes 

 
     The regular meeting was called to order at 7:001 P.M. by President Andra Hancock�   
Large nametags with the members name and how long they had been a member were made. 
      
     Members will help January 26th 1-3 at the Smoky Hill Museum.   
 
     2 Guests were introduced.  January birthday girls told of their favorite block. 
Members listed in the Meet the Members section of the newsletter were introduced. 
Correction to minutes:   Barb Short had an October birthday, not January� 
 
     Marty announced that dues are due in February, you can pay tonight also, if you wish. 
 
   Ro] reported distribution of quilts to Dvak, Birthright, Martin Luther King day care, Ashby House.  28 quilts 
are saved for the 2013 year. 
 
    Door pri]es were won by Kitty Johnson, Karen Sutton, Bert Kerns, Karleen Burch� 
      
    Remember to bring your UFO’s to  February meeting… you will earn your PHD 

 
   A signup sheet was passed around to sign up for the Julie Ann Casper work shop in July and to help with 
children in the afternoon.   12 are needed.   12 signed up�  Debbie Breer will bring a Julie Ann quilt to the 
meeting in February. The project will help to fulfill our community service. 
 
    Remember our Silver Needles Quilters P. O. Box is 1132  ]ip  67402-1132.  
 
    Lydia will have more “get acquainted sheetsﾴ  for those who have not filled them out at the February meet-
ing..   
      
    Donations of stuffing for pilloZs is needed for South Middle School FACS  department� 
 
       ShoZ and Tell:   Ro] Gugler, Anita :iechman, Ann Jordan, Leadll Ediger, Shelda Burger, Karen 
Sutton, and Debbie Breer� 
 
       Tara Batman presented the program�  Her grandson, also a quilter, helped display the many quilts 
and projects Tara told about�   
 
       Andra thanked the nominating committee of Joan :hite, Karen Sutton and Mary Ann Tanking� 
 
     The January hostesses Zere thanked�   
 
    Members voted the folloZing list of officers in office�   They Zill be installed in the February meeting� 
 

 
 Respectfully,   
 Mary Ann Tanking, secretary 
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              February . . .                                                                  Mar�h . . . 
               Bert Kervs                      2/                                            hherrl  Bleber y            3/  
               �ovee Bro￁v                2/1 �                                         Kathryve Pervey          3/3 
               Karev Hoefver            2/20                                         Karev hutov                3/11 
               Debble Breer                2/27                                         Kath eev Johvsov       3/13 
                                          Zoz 'ug er                   3/15 
                 Avlta tel�hmav         3/16 
                                                                                                                   hhlr  �arrler                 3/30 

Our Hostess’s for June are:  Carolyn Urban, Barbara :alker and Kitty Johnson. 

The directions for making coffee are on the coffee maker.  Our refreshment supplies are in a plastic bin on top of the 
white free]er back by the pop machine.  Thank you for volunteering to provide refreshments! 
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MEMBERSHIP LIST            
Please add this member to your list: 

(they joined at the Nov meeting� 
 

Debbie Weber, 544 Uppermill Heights Dr., Salina. 
819-1310………..BD Jan 5 
rd.weber@cox.net 
 
Karen Walburn 827 Mike Dr, Salina 
825-8615………..BD Sept 2 
 
Julie Rogge 247 S. Kipp Rd., Salina 
452-9804………..BD June 20    
    

 

SNQG member,  Bert Kerns, is married to Vern and has 3 
sons, 2 daughter in laws, 7 grandchildren; and she is extremely proud of her 

children!  Her favorite food is chocolate.  Her favorite summertime activity is to spend 6 to 
8 weeks in Canada every year where she reads and quilts.  She prefers jewel tone colors, especially red, 
greens, and blues.  Her favorite TV shows are Dancing with the Stars and movies of all kinds.  She was 
born on a farm in Hunter KS and would like to travel to Ohio and New Hampshire to see friends she 
hasn’t seen for many years�  Bert Zould lLke to create a double ZeddLng rLng quLlt ZLth all of her scraps�  
She wants the guild to know that she scrapbooks, sews some of her own clothes, used to decorate 
cakes and do ballroom/square dancing.  Her mother and her friend Ellen both hand quilted and influ-
enced her quLltLng�  She lLkes to quLlt as she pLeces, lLkes the log cabLn block and has many 8FO’s� 

 

SNQG Member, Debbie Breer, is married to Tim and has two children, Andrew and Becky.  Her favorite 
summertime activity is quilting.  Purple is her favorite color and she enjoys listening to any TV show 
that might be on while she is quilting.  Debbie was born in Salina, Kansas and would like to travel to Eng-
land Zhere her son ZLll move to Ln September�  The person Zho most Lnfluenced DebbLe’s quLltLng actLvL-
ties was her grandmother and she especially enjoys quilting miniature quilts. 

ROSTER OF BOARD MEMBERS  2013 TO 2014 

President:   Janda Allred 

President Elect:   Shawn Delker 

Secretary:   Anita Weichman 

Treasurer:   Ann Jordan 

Members at Large:   Barb Short (1 yr� 

Linda Tibbits (2 yrs� 

Newsletter Editor:   Leadell Ediger 

Program Chairpersons:   Tara Batman & Cindy Grover 

Program Chairpersons Elect:   Diana Pues &  

Loretta Jilka 

Publicity:   Sarah Hein 

Quilt Show Fundraiser:   Tonia Armstrong, Christy 
Jarrett, Ann Kinsler, Martha Oakes 

Communications:  Kathryne Perney 

Community Service: 
Andra Hancock 

(appointed position� 

mailto:5...rd.weber@cox.net
mailto:5...rd.weber@cox.net
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
 
Central Oklahoma Quilt Guild    
Friday, June 21, 2013        9:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
Saturday, June 22, 2013    9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
State Fair Park,  Okalahoma City, OK 
Website: www.centralokquilters.org 
 

SI/V(R N((D/(S :(BSI7( 

Our website is getting a facelift.  If you have any photo’s, or 
anything that you’d like to share with the guild, send it to me 

and I’ll see that it gets put up on the website. 

 

:(BSI7( /INKS 

Do you have a favorite website that you like to visit? 

We have a few links on our page, but it would be great to add 
to that list� you can help make the site something we can all 

use as a central resource. 

Send those links today!  Thank <ou! 

8sLng a whLte cotton 8 1/2 Lnch pLece of fab-
rLc (so fLnLshed sL]e wLll be 8 Lnches� applL-
qué 3 to 5 solLd black cotton  fabrLc dots. 
The dots can be varyLng sL]es and can even 
be on the edge so that one dot may be cut 
Ln half.  8se dLfferent color thread to ]Lg- ]ag 
the dots onto the background - or whatever 
kLnd of stLtchLng method you prefer to attach 
the dots to the background. For example 
you could put a 2 Lnch dLameter dot ]Lg-
]agged on to the whLte background usLng 
purple thread, another dot 1 Lnch Ln dLame-
ter attached wLth red thread and another dot 
3 Lnches Ln dLameter stLtched on usLng or-
ange thread - got the Ldea? 3lease call Jan-
da wLth questLons�  825 6494.     

Let’s Thank Our President For A Job :ell Done��� 

 
Shipshewana Quilt Festival 
Wednesday, June 26, 2013 thru Saturday, June 29, 2013 
Shipshewana, IN 
Website: ShipshewanaQuiltFest.com 
See Libby Lehman! 
Quilt & Vendor Show/Workshops 
Quilter’s Schoolhouse/Shop Hop 
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TZEASUZES from the Heart 
TAZA BATMAE 
7 � -342-2 ��   

515 E 11th Street 
Saliva  KS  67401 
AFFOZDABLE! 
SEAMSTZESS with veedle for HIZE!! 
E-mail: treasuresfromtheheart.ivfo@gmail.com 
Visit:  www.etsy.com/shop/treasuresfromheart  

      SEZVI�ES 

      SEtIE'-all types                             QUILTIE'-all types  
      HAED & MA�HIEE QUILTIE'        T- SHIZT QUILTS 
      ZESTOZE QUILTS 
      FIEISHIE' UFO’S avd KITS 
      HAED EMBZOIDEZY                         EMBELLISHIE' 
      EVEET SPEAKIE' 
      TEA�HIE' �LASSES, tOZKSHOPS & OEE T0 OEE  

�OTTOE  
RHAPSODY  

QUILTIE' 

 
Featurlvg 

'amml  -htat er 
hit�her 

 
Debble & Tlm Breer 

remember￁hev@homete �o.vet 
785-81 �-2642 
By Appolvtmevt, p ease 

Our Hostess’s for February are:  Ann Kinsler, Marilyn Hunt, and Linda Hinnenkamp� 

The directions for making coffee are on the coffee maker.  Our refreshment supplies are in a plastic bin on top 
of the white free]er back by the pop machine.  Thank you for volunteering to provide refreshments! 

mailto:treasuresfromtheheart.info@gmail.com
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Silver Needles Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 1132   
Salina, KS  67401 

RHturn 6HrYicH RHquHstHd 

Guild meets the 3rd Monday of every month at Sunrise Presbyterian Church 
825 E Beloit     Salina, KS  67401 

Contact : Andra Hancock @ 827-4156 
Board Meeting 5:45 p.m. / Social 6:30 p.m.  / Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

Membershlp dues are $20.00 
payab e lv February / Mar�h 

of ea�h year. 
Vlsltors may vlslt t￁o meeivgs 

for free before belvg asked to jolv. 

  REMEMBER! 

   It’s time to pay your yearly membership dues. 
   Dues are $20.00.  What a great value! 
   That’s just $1.66 a month for 12 months of        
   quilting tips, great guest speakers, food, fun,   
   and fellowship.  Don’t miss out on all the  
   things that we have planned for 2013. 
 
    As an added bonus, you get a handy, dandy  
    nametag. 

If any of your personal information has changed: 
address, phone number, email address, etc., please 

let Marty know when you pay your dues so that 
she can update our registration listings. 

FONS AND PORTER FANS 

Fons and Porter is again offering  to Guild members their spe-
cial subscription prices with bonus gifts.  Cost of the new or 
renewal subscription is $15 with checks made out to Silver 

Needles Quilt Guild Members.   

This offer is good until March 31.   

Contact Marty Ryan, guild treasurer if interested.  




